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Wrestling survey results shared with USD 115 Board 
(KMZA)--The results of surveys conducted to determine the interest in adding a
wrestling program at the Nemaha Central middle school and high school was
shared with the USD 115 Board of Education last week.

Superintendent Darrel Kohlman reviewed the results with the Board.

Staff, parents and students were surveyed following a request last October to add
the sport.
 
Although the vast majority of parents and staff think the program would be a
good addition, less than 10 students indicated they would participate.

Kohlman was asked to find out the approximate costs associated with the
program and where practices would be held.

In other business, the Board approved the rollover of administrator contracts
through the 2020-21 school year for Kohlman, Nemaha Central
Elementary/Middle School Principal Dr. Amy Beck, High School Principal Ben
Scism and Marshall-Nemaha Educational Services Cooperative Director Shana
Steinlage.    
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